
Redacted 

From: Jacobson, Erik B (RegRel 
Sent: 9/5/2013 2:32:52 PM 
To: 'rick.tse@cpuc.ca.gov' (rick.tse@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: KPP Water Well Closure 

Rick, 

Attached are the documents you requested regarding the workplan approved by the Water 
Board to close the water wells. 

Please let me know if you need any additional information. 

Best Regards, 

Erik 
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